

FLORIDA'S SPACE COAST

Kimberly Powell, Clerk to the Board, 400 South Street • P.O. Box 999, Titusville, Florida 32781-0999

Telephone: (321) 637-2001 Fax: (321) 264-6972 Kimberly.Powell@brevardclerk.us



July 20, 2022

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Chair Christine Zonka, District 5

Attn: Danielle Stern

RE:

Item L.6., Liaison Appointments to the Value Adjustment Board for 2022 Season

The Board of County Commissioners in regular session on July 19, 2022, appointed Rita Pritchett and John Tobia to the Value Adjustment Board (VAB), and you as an alternate, for the 2022 VAB season.

Your continued cooperation is always appreciated.

Sincerely,

BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS

RACHEL M. SADOFF, CLERK

Kimberly Powell, Clerk to the Board

CC:

Commissioner Rita Pritchett Commissioner John Tobia



FLORIDA'S SPACE COAST

Kimberly Powell, Clerk to the Board, 400 South Street • P.O. Box 999, Titusville, Florida 32781-0999

Telephone: (321) 637-2001 Fax: (321) 264-6972 Kimberly.Powell@brevardclerk.us



July 20, 2022

MEMORANDUM

TO: Chair Kristine Zonka, District 5

Attn: Danielle Stern

RE:

Item L.6., Letter to Florida Department of Transportation for City of Palm Bay Road

Widening (SJHP to Minton), FM #4372101

The Board of County Commissioners in regular session on July 19, 2022, authorized you to send a letter to the Florida Department of Transportation in support of the plan by City of Palm Bay to widen Malabar Road between Minton Road and the St. Johns Heritage Parkway for additional funding.

Your continued cooperation is always appreciated.

Sincerely,

BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS

RACHEL M. SADOFF, CLERK

Kimberly Powell, Clerk to the Board



2725 Judge Fran Jamieson Way Viera, FL 32940 (321) 633-2000

BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS

Commissioner Rita Pritchett, District 1 Commissioner John Tobia, District 3 Commissioner Curt Smith, District 4 Commissioner Kristine Zonka, District 5

July 12, 2022

Via Email: John.Tyler@dot.state.fl.us

Mr. John E. Tyler
District 5 Secretary
Florida Department of Transportation
719 S. Woodland Blvd, Mail Station 501
DeLand, FL 32720

RE: City of Palm Bay - Malabar Road Widening (SJHP to Minton), FM #4372101

Dear Mr. Tyler:

I am writing today on behalf of the Brevard County Board of County Commissioners to show our support for the City of Palm Bay's plan to widen Malabar Road between Minton Road and the St. Johns Heritage Parkway. With Palm Bay's rapid population growth, its increased expansion in its commercial base and the addition of the St. Johns Heritage Parkway as a significant evacuation route for the area, the widening of Malabar is becoming more necessary every day.

The Brevard County Board of County Commissioners is aware that the City of Palm Bay is asking for financial support for this critical road widening project from the Florida Department of Transportation and we respectfully ask that you seriously consider this request. This project is the top ranked regionally significant project on the Space Coast Transportation Organization's preliminary ranking of priority projects for 2022.

Thank you for your consideration of this important project to the City of Palm Bay. Please feel free to reach out with any questions.

Sincerely,

Kristine Zonka, Chair Brevard County Board of County Commissioners District 5